
Dear Schoolbelles Customer,

We are happy to announce the reopening of our stores on Tuesday June 9th. We 

have prepared all of our stores to safely operate during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

As you know we took a survey last week and received many replies that 

indicated less than 30% will shop in the stores this summer. 

Below is a list of procedures we have planned for a safe reopen. We appreciate 

your understanding and willingness to cooperate with the restrictions required 

to help keep you and your children stay safe while shopping in our stores. 

•     Face masks will be required for parent and child(ren)

•     Occupancy will be limited to 4-6 families at any given time

•     Appointments will be available, please call your local store

•     Walk-ins welcome but appointments are preferred

•     Try-ons and Dressing Rooms will be available

•     Parent will tape measure their own child(ren) and a Schoolbelles Crew      

     Member will advise on a size as requested

As always our website is available 24/7 and will be the main shopping 

preference for most of you this summer. Our Customer Service sta!  will also be 

available to take phone orders, 1-888-637-3037, and will answer any questions 

you may have. 

We appreciate your understanding during this di"  cult time and we thank you 

for your business. We all hope that we will stay safe as we look forward to a 

vaccine later this year.

Bruce Carroll

President/Owner


